From: Belsize Conservation
Sent: 04 March 2019 08:18
To: Hope, Obote
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/0532/P

Re: 52 Eton Avenue

We are one day late for the submission of our comments which you trust
you will still take into consideration:

Object and Comment

Object to proposed basement as its size constitutes overdevelopment of this house and would
include some loss of garden space.

No objection to the demolition of existing ground floor extension and the proposed new
extension on the front - ie south east - facade of the building.

Beatrice Wober for Belsize Conservation Area Advisory Committee

On 04/02/2019 10:15, Hope, Obote wrote:
> Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2019/0532/P
>
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> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we
store and process the data we hold about you and residents.
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